riles Pebruwary 8, 1965

Saul Levime, Chief, Test & Power Reactor
Safety Bramch, Pivisios of Rasctsr Licemsing

FRONE COBVERSATION WITH ME. ROBERT GLFrox
OF CLLBERT ASSOCIATRS

Nr, Gifford called me to discuss the possibility of having & meeting
concerning contaimment for the proposed Rochester Gas and Electrie
Flant. HNe steted that Cilbert Associates had been retaioed by Gensral
Atomics to work on Chis plant as architect-emgimeers. The exact
relstionship of the comtractual arrangement was mot discussed except
that he stated thet 1if the preject vere spproved, Gilbert Associstes
would be the srchitect-engineers for thy jeb,

1 told hin that we would be bappy to meet with him &t & mutually con-
venient time to discuss the contsinment for the proposed plant, 1
further metitioned to him that we had published s TID which contained
meny of our §deas sbout conteinment building requirements sod that
perhaps be should svail himself of this document to help him further
with his problem. He stated chat he wonld obtaim the document snd
be in contact with me later sbeut the proposcd meeting.
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